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Come to the L.P. Fisher Publi¢ Library for our very first

uidditch

Saturday, August 26th from 1-3pm

Harry Potter fans are invited

to participate in the very Bring your

first Quidditch Tournament broom!

at the L.P Fisher Public

Library. Ages 8+
Registration

Learn how to play as teams
and try your hardest to
catch the wild snitch to win!

required

Call or visit the library to register. 325.4777
www.facebook.com/L.P.Fisher.Library



